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 Victorian’s contribute to the fire services through the Fire Levy paid on their
properties rates.  As areas become more urbanised more income is generated.  I 
believe income too is generated by (industrial) businesses whom firefighters visit for 
false alarms, currently paid to MFB towards costs incurred.  

 
This EBA renewal for career firefighters was due in 2013 and has been going now for four 
years.  The last two years in particular we have seen our firefighters being treated as political 
footballs vilified by media and politicians.  Each and every attack has been felt not only by 
them but also their loved ones.  The effects around the industry have been wide spread, low 
morale, heightened problems of PTSD, anxiety and depression.  Not deserving treatment of 
the dedicated people whose perils of the job we can only imagine, risking their own lives for 
the sake of others.  They deserve to be treated with honour and respect.  
 
This reform is the solution to repair our damaged fire services.  With no conflicting interests, 
separate entities specialising in their own areas of expertise with duly trained personnel 
serving the communities of the State of Victoria.  
 
I encourage the Select Committee members to endorse the fire services reforms.  
 
Thank you for your time reading my submission.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Linda Marks 
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